
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The HSA is holding a Children’s Disco on Friday 18th October  in the Junior school hall at 5.00pm -

6.15pm. The price is £3.00 per ticket, which includes juice and crisps. - Family tickets are available for 

3 or more children from the same family. 

WRISTBANDS ARE ONLY AVAILABLE IN ADVANCE ON:  

Monday 14th 

Tuesday 15th 

Wednesday 16th 

Thursday 17th 

Friday 18th 

Mornings - infants playground only between 8.30am and 8.50am.  Afternoons - both playgrounds 

They will NOT be available on the door. Unfortunately, due to health and safety regulations, we will 

not permit any child without a wristband, so please remember to bring it on the night with a contact 

number written on the wristband to avoid any disappointment. The discos are only open to children 

attending the school and who are prepared to stay unaccompanied. 

Please note that the disco does not start until 5.00pm and requires prompt collection of the 

children at 6.15pm by an ADULT. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD ATTENDS THE CORRECT DISCO FOR THEIR AGE OR THEY WILL BE 

SENT HOME 

We need parents to help at this event otherwise it will not be able to go ahead.  

Any parent who wishes to help at any of the HSA events are always welcome. Please contact a 

committee member through the school office or on our Facebook page HOLTSMEREHSA 

Many thanks 

The HSA Team 

Oct 2019 


